
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

November 29, 2020.  
 
 

Congratulations to TRREB on your 100th anniversary  
 
On behalf of the entire Coldwell Banker Canada network, I extend our congratulations to 
all our friends and colleagues at the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on your 100th 
anniversary.   
 
You’ve made tremendous strides in our industry since your organization first started out 
back in 1920.  TRREB has been a leader in innovation and professionalism for the past 
century, to the benefit of the Canadian consumer and everyone in organized real estate.  
It’s a tradition that I know will continue for the next hundred years.   
 
When I started my own real estate career as a sales representative in Guelph over 35 
years ago, I felt a great sense of pride that Canada had one of the largest real estate 
boards in the world and set the bar high for others to follow.   
 
Thank you TRREB, and happy birthday from everyone at Coldwell Banker Canada!  
 

 
 
Andy Puthon, 
President 
COLDWELL BANKER CANADA 
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